Captain James N. Snyder, CAC, Office of the Commanding General, Fort Leavenworth, Mansas.

Dear Captain Snyders

Upon receipt of your letter of November 24th I wrote to Dean Paul B. Lawson, of the College of Liberal Arts and Sciences, explaining the situation and asking him what can be done to have the "F" grade removed from your transcript.

I assure you we want to do everything we can to correct this error, and as soon as I hear from Dean Lawson I shall advise you.

Very sincerely yours,

FCA sAH

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach,